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CORRIGENDUM TO ANNOUNCEMENT OF  

APPOINTMENT OF NON-EXECUTIVE AND NON-INDEPENDENT DIRECTOR 

 

The Board of Directors of TeleChoice International Limited (“Company”) refers to the Company’s 

announcement made on 7 July 2023 in relation to the appointment of Mr Lim Yong as Non-

Executive and Non-Independent Director of the Company (“Announcement”). 

 

Mr Lim Yong’s “Present Principal Commitments” in the Announcement reflected only that he is 

Portfolio Management, Leap Securities Pte. Ltd. in the Announcement. The Company wishes to 

clarify that the information under the “Present Principal Commitments” of the Announcement 

should be as follows: 

 

Present Principal Commitments Portfolio Manager, Leap Securities Pte. Ltd. 

Director, Leap Securities Pte. Ltd. 

Director, Leap International Pte Ltd 

 

All other information referred to in the Announcement remains the same. 

 
By Order of the Board 

 

 
Lim Shuh Moh Vincent 

President & CEO 

19 July 2023 


